
New special school to replace
St Crispin’s – plans on view
today
New  special  school  planned  on  site  of  former  Burdiehouse
Primary School

The City of Edinburgh Council is planning
to build a new special school to replace
the  existing  St  Crispin’s  School  on  the
site  of  the  former  Burdiehouse  Primary
School, 2 Burdiehouse Crescent, Edinburgh
EH17 8EX.

You can find out about the plans
and give your comments at a public
drop-in  TODAY  Wednesday  21  March
2018,  4-8pm,  in  Valley  Park
Community Centre, 37 Southhouse Rd,
Edinburgh EH17 8EU.
If  you  are  not  able  to  drop  in  and  would  like  more
information, you are asked to contact Cliff Barraclough on
0131 529 2119.

You  may  also  send  comments  by  4  April  2018  to:  Capital
Programme Team, The City of Edinburgh Council, Waverley Court
BC1/6, 4 East Market Street, EH8 8BJ.

You are asked to note that these comments will be part of the
pre-planning  process.  You  will  also  be  able  to  make
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representation  when  the  planning  application  is  submitted
later in 2018.


